
 
Disclaimer: These notes are subject to revision and corrections from all participants.  The 

contents herein represent the notes and recollections of the Comstock 
Neighborhood Council’s scribes and representatives, and may not have captured the 
true intent of all statements made by the participants.  For clarification of any 
details of these notes please contact the Comstock Neighborhood Chairperson.  For 
clarification of any statements attributed to the participants of this meeting please 
contact the individual for clarification before passing judgement on the words 
contained herein.   

 
 
 
 
COMSTOCK NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL MEETING 
 
July 17, 2019 
South Hill Library 
 
 
Officer Lundgren/Ty Snider 
    Reported on Use of Force Policy revisions and the months crime statistics. 
 
Jim Schaffer – Captain of the Perry St. Fire Station 
    Reported on the number and types of calls in recent months.  
    PULSEPOINT RESPOND – An app that can be downloaded to show real time emergency 
response in your area.   
 
Melissa Wittstruck, City  
        Informed us about SNAP and the concern for the growing elderly population. 
 
Harry Teaford, resident of Club Court 
      Gave a presentation regarding the probable effect of the new traffic circles on 43rd Ave.  He 
has a petition that he hopes to get signed by all the neighbors to oppose the circles or to find 
some way to keep the traffic off of Club Court. 
 
 
Notes submitted by Terryl Black 


